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 May 2016, 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Mobile Library Walk 
 
On Tuesday 7

th
 June 2016, as part of our Community 

Cards Challenge, we would like to take the children to the 
mobile library that is stationed by the Iver Village Infants 
School. The aim of the visit is to register for a library card 
and showcase the wonderful range of literature open to the 
community. 
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding this or do 
not wish your child to participate in the trip outside of the 
school grounds, please speak to Mr Clifford or  
Mrs Chapman-Allen. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Clifford and Mrs Chapman-Allen 
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